From: Heart Heart <heartplusheart@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 20, 2010 11:34 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

10-001
COMMENT
CL-08725

Dear David Stawick,Secretary,
I oppose 10:1 Leverage in Forex trading.

It is not the 100:1 leverage cause the economic crises.
The 100:1 leverage should not be changed.

Sincerely,

H. P. H.



